
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday 28 April 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
 
 
As a legal requirement, St Andrew’s Catholic Primary School needs to record your child’s 
attendance each day, whether they are at school or working remotely. If your child is working 
remotely during Term 2, in order to fulfil this requirement, your child’s teacher will ask you 
each morning the following question: 
 
“Is your child set up for remote learning today? Please reply yes, before 9:30am, to confirm 
your child is learning at home today. If we do not receive a reply, your child will be recorded 
as ‘Absent’ for the purposes of our attendance register.” 
 
This will commence tomorrow, Wednesday 29 April 2020. 
 
Thank you for your support with this matter. 
 
 
 
 
Mr Sam Fontaine 
Principal 
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